OFGS Spring Meeting 2016

The OFGS Spring Meeting took place at Frinton Golf Club on Thursday, 5 May. This was our
second visit to Frinton and attracted a good field of 22 players who were well looked after by the
Professional and other staff. The course was in excellent condition and the food most enjoyable.

After weeks of unpleasantly cold weather we were blessed with a brilliant day of sunny skies
and a gentle breeze and this led to the excellent scoring shown below.

The full results were as follows:-

Captain’s Prize Norman Mayhew 39 points
Minter Cup (Scratch) Martin Lamb 28 points
2nd Div 1 Barry Hitchcock 38 points
1%t Div 2 Andrew Wright 36 points
2nd Div 2 Chris Milner-Moore 29 points

Foursomes (10 holes)

1st Colin Wigg and Norman Porter 20 points acb
2 Andy Towler and Brian Evans 20 points

We hope to return to Frinton next year although the date has yet to be arranged.
At the AGM Hugh Curle was re-elected Captain of OFGS for a second year.

Richard Graves, who has run the First Team for the last four years, retired after a very
successful term of office. OFGS is most grateful to him for all the hard work he has put in to the
running of the team. Jonny Newton has agreed to take over as 1 Team Captain while Hugh
Curle has put together the Grafton Morrish team for the 2016 qualifying on 15th May.
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